
Dear Parents and Families: 
 
Get ready! The Scholastic Book Fair is coming our way (YAY!).  
 

Here’s what you need to know about the Fair, which will take place from March 11-15 in the lunchroom: 
 

• Parents, grandparents, and other significant people are invited to attend during your child’s fair 
shopping time. We ask that you park at the back half of St. John’s Church lot (near the house) and 
enter through the main office doors located on Manns Avenue. You will need your photo ID. 

• Consider using eWallet—your child’s digital payment account. Before the Fair, set up eWallet for 
worry-free, cash-free purchases. Anyone can contribute! Share each child’s eWallet so friends and 
family can add funds and give your kids more books to enjoy.  

• You can also shop at our school’s Online Book Fair. All orders ship directly to your home, and 
shipping is free for book orders over $25. Your online orders will also benefit our school. 

• Family Night will take place Monday, March 11th from 3:30 – 8:00 PM 

 
We are actively looking for volunteers throughout the fair. Please sign-up here: 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/409094EA5A62BA2FA7-48085975-scholastic 
 
BOOK FAIR SCHEDULE (note: grades 4-8 attend according to ELA class as noted below) 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Visit our Book Fair homepage to learn more and get started with eWallet and online shopping: 
https://www.scholastic.com/bf/stursulaschool    

https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.signupgenius.com%2Fgo%2F409094EA5A62BA2FA7-48085975-scholastic&data=05%7C02%7Ckjewett1%40jhmi.edu%7Ca3332bd6e9b84c0c5f8508dc3289c269%7C9fa4f438b1e6473b803f86f8aedf0dec%7C0%7C0%7C638440814464412975%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=Fx1sV%2B%2FIpAVJ2vPnowZmPo0DiCZkuM3p5or%2FChexx%2BQ%3D&reserved=0
https://www.scholastic.com/bf/stursulaschool

